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The staff at Forest Hill Public School would like to thank all the 
families for their continued patience and support in following 
the guidelines set out by the government enabling students to 
return to full time face to face teaching from the beginning of 
next week.
Please remain respectful of social distancing.
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2020 Term 2 Week4

PARENT/CARER INFORMATION
As we continue the transition to return to face-
to-face learning please consider the following 
information:-
 1. When dropping off and picking up your 
children from school, you may walk them into and 
out of school grounds while maintaining social 
distancing. As per the government’s message, the 
biggest concern regarding Covid 19 transference 
is adult to adult. 
 2. Do not enter classrooms.
 3. Please contact the school (6922 7251) to 
advise regarding student absences.

UNIFORM
Please remember to label all clothing, especially 
hats, jackets and jumpers.That way when it is 
accidently left behind we can return it to it’s rightful 
owner.
 

P&C 
Just a reminder that the uniform shop is still 
operational and filling orders. With the weather 
cooling quickly, now is the time to pre-order your 
winter jackets. We have tracksuit pants, long 
sleeved polos and jumpers, short sleeved polos, 
bucket hats and shorts/skorts in stock.  
With school very close to being fully operational 
again, we are busy trying to organise a “return to 
school” raffle. We have some family vouchers for 
Questacon, Western Plains Zoo, ten pin bowling 
and Kmart, with more in the pipeline. More 
information on this will follow shortly. 
We hope all mothers and grandmothers had a 
wonderful Mothers’ Day and we would like to 
thank all of those students and families who 
supported our Mothers’ Day stall.  
Please follow us on Facebook and if you have 
any questions or suggestions, please send us a 
message. 
Our next P&C meeting is planned for Wednesday 
the 3rd of June at 6.30pm, in the hall due to social 
distance requirements. All are welcome and 
encouraged to come.

CANTEEN NEWS
Commencing next week Monday 25th May, the 
FHPS canteen will resume normal trading days; 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 
With social distancing (we are playing Connect 
4 with the coloured spots in the weathershed).
Strict hygiene practices are in place. The 
canteen accepts cash payments for both lunch 
and recess items.
Please note that our hardworking canteen 
volunteers can continue to enjoy a well-earned 
rest but we look forward, with anticipation, to 
their return later in the year.
ON-LINE ORDERING
The canteen is extremely excited and proud to 
announce the launch of on-line ordering from 
next Monday 25th May via an ordering system 
named “My School Connect”. Please take the 
opportunity to peruse and familiarise yourselves 
with the app. A somewhat smaller menu is 
available online but it offers convenient ordering.
See the flyer in this newsletter to see how to 
download the app to start ordering. 
Brown lunch bag orders are still an ordering 
option.
Thank you to Forest Hill staff and Jo Klimpsch 
(Sturt Public School canteen) for their 
assistance in establishing this new concept.



Page 3

Forest Hill Public School

“In Friendship We Learn”



Page 4

Forest Hill Public School

“In Friendship We Learn”

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT SCHOOL ATTENDANCE STARTING WEEK 5

Information has been updated as at 19 May 2020, until further notice.

Schools are safe and open for full time face-to-face learning.

All schools are returning to full on-campus learning from Monday 25 May. All school activities and 
operations will be in line with Australian Health Protection Principal Committee (AHPPC) and NSW Health 
guidelines as applicable.

School students do not need to follow physical distancing guidelines, but should follow good hygiene 
practices like:
• Bring their own water bottle
• Regularly washing hands
• Avoiding sharing drinks or food
• Coughing or sneezing into your elbow, or a tissue which should be discarded immediately.

School attendance
All students should be at school unless:
• They have a medical certificate which states that they are unable to return to school due to an ongoing 
medical condition
• They are currently unwell.

Students who have a medical certificate to stay at home will be supported to learn from home in line with 
regular procedures if they are able to. These regular procedures are different to what was offered during 
the learning from home period. If you require work to be provided to your child whilst they are at home 
due to an underlying health condition, you should contact the school for assistance.

Please note, students who live with a family member in one of the categories identified as being at 
increased risk by the AHPPC, should attend school unless a medical practitioner advises otherwise in 
writing.

If your child is unwell, do not send them to school. If they are unwell at school you or your nominated 
emergency contact will need to collect them immediately. Please make sure your contact details are up to 
date.

If a student is absent without a medical reason for more than three days, this will be recorded as an 
unauthorised absence and followed up by the school.
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FHPS P&C Uniform Order Sheet 2020
UNIFORM SHOP OPENING HOURS: First Wednesday of each month during school terms (8.30-9.15)

Samples available to try on for correct sizing in the uniform shop

Students Name: _____________________________Class:___________________

Parents/Carer Name:_________________________Contact No._____________________

Date:_______________________ Send order home with student:    YES  /  NO

   WRITE QUANTITY OF SIZE REQUIRED PRICE SUB TOTAL

ITEM 4 6 8 10 12 14 16 ($)

Polo Shirt Short Sleeve        $15.00

Polo Shirt Long Sleeve        $20.00

Jumper       $20.00

Jacket PRE ORDER ONLY  $40.00

Shorts       $15.00

Track Pants       $20.00

 Skort        $10.00

Dress     $30.00

S/M M/L

Bucket Hat $15.00

ORDER TOTAL

CASH

   Direct Deposit Reciept No.
ORDERING: Upon completion of this form, please hand it in to the school office staff to pass onto 
the P&C for processing. Once payment is received, orders will be filled Monday mornings or at the
earliest convenience of one of our P&C volunteers.
Orders can be sent home with students or alternately P&C will contact you to arrange pickup 
PAYMENT: Correct Cash or Direct Deposit 
DIRECT DEPOSIT: FHPS P&C Uniform Shop HUME Bank BSB 640000 Account No.111273015
(Please use Parents/carers surname as payment description.)
CASH PAYMENT: Please enclose correct cash in an envelope with your order form 
and give it to the office staff for P&C to process. 
EXCHANGES: Exchanges can be made within 14 days of purchase. Items must be unworn (with tags), 
unwashed and in original packaging.
FURTHER INFORMATION OR QUESTIONS: Contact the P&C via messenger at Forest Hill Public School P&C

P&C 


